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Hereby we would like to inform you that National Széchényi Library will be closed between March 15
and 19, 2018. We are looking forward to seeing you again in the morning of Tuesday March 20!
 

 

Dear Visitors,

Hereby we would like to inform you that National Széchényi Library will be closed between March 15
and 19, 2018. Between March 15 and 19, our temporary exhibitions [1] will also be closed to visitors.

We are looking forward to seeing you again in the morning of Tuesday March 20.

Meanwhile, we recommend you to visit our thematic sites and virtual exhibitions [2]. NSZL’s catalog 
[3], blog [4] (in Hungarian) and document preparation service [5] are also available during the
closure.
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http://www.oszk.hu/en/temporary_exhibitions
http://www.oszk.hu/en/oldal_en/thematic-sites-virtual-exhibitions
http://nektar.oszk.hu
http://nemzetikonyvtar.blog.hu
http://www.oszk.hu/en/document_preparation
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Between March 15 and 18, 2018, the Express Elevator on Palota Street will be operating according to
Sunday opening hours, from 9:00 until 18:30.
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